
 

 

 

 

 

Luc Frieden confirmed as Chairman of BIL’s Board of Directors 
 

 

Luxembourg, 29 April 2016: As announced on 4 March 2016, the nomination of Luc 

Frieden to the chairmanship of BIL’s Board of Directors was approved by the European 

Central Bank and confirmed during BIL’s general meeting on 29 April 2016. 

 

The 2015 financial results which were communicated on 24 March were also approved at the 

general meeting. The annual report is available on bil.com.  
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About Banque Internationale à Luxembourg (BIL): 
Founded in 1856, Banque Internationale à Luxembourg (BIL) is the oldest universal bank in the Grand Duchy. It has always 
played an active role in the main stages of development of the Luxembourg economy. It currently operates in retail, private and 
corporate banking, as well as on financial markets. Employing more than 2,000 people, BIL is present in the financial centres of 
Luxembourg, Switzerland (since 1984), Denmark (since 2000), the Middle East (since 2005) and Swedden (since 2015). 
www.bil.com  
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Vincent Pelletier 
Banque Internationale à Luxembourg SA 
69, route d'Esch • L-2953 Luxembourg 
Tel.: +352 4590 5046 - Email: vincent.pelletier@bil.com 
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